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29th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You will already be aware, following yesterday's text message, that face coverings have become 
recommended once again.  I wanted to take a moment to give further details on this. 
 
With immediate effect, students, staff and visitors, who are not exempt, MUST wear face coverings 
in communal areas around the school.  This means all corridors, the dining room, library, etc.  Face 
coverings MUST also be worn while queuing for refreshments both inside and outside at the hut. 
 
While face coverings are not currently being recommended in classrooms, those choosing to wear 
them in classrooms remain safest.  As a result I encourage the wearing of face coverings in 
classrooms also. 
 
We are keeping a close eye on what is, once again, a rapidly changing environment.  If we have to 
make further alterations to our control measures or plans for events in the coming days, I will of 
course inform you immediately. 
 
We continue to encourage testing at home, on Sundays and Wednesdays.  Thank you to those who 
have consistently supported the safety of our community by doing this.  If you have lapsed in your 
regular testing, I strongly encourage you to restart this immediately.   
 
Many thanks, once again for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr P Norris 
Headteacher 
 


